St Joseph’s RC Primary School

NEWSLETTER

26th   June 2008

Dear Parents
The end of the school year will be upon us in no time. We have got many dates for your diary 
All school trips have now taken place and every child thoroughly enjoyed themselves.

Yr 6 Residential trip to Waddow Hall was a great success yet again.
 27th June : 
Spanish day: 
30th  June  – 3rd   July: Cycling proficiency Yr 6.
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30th  June & 1st July:

Megabowl & Pizza Hut 
Yr 5
1st July
Musical Evening: Details to follow.

2nd July

Transition evening for Yr 2 Parents 6.30pm – 7.30pm.

8th  July:
 Visit to Holy Family High School by Yr 6. All other pupils will visit their new classes and new reception pupils will visit school.
WIZARD OF OZ




9th July & 10th   July: 
Yr 6 Performance 6.45pm
10th   July: 

End of term Mass: 9.30am
11th   July: 
Reports to parents.
11th   July: 
Sports Assembly: 9.30am

Sunday 13th   July: 
Leavers Mass 11am at 
St Joseph’s Church. All welcome.
14th   July: 
Drop in session for parents 3.15pm - 6pm
14th   July: Class 1 & 2

Teddy Bears Picnic
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16th   July: 
Yr 6 Leavers assembly: 9.30am
16th   July: 
Yr 6 Leavers Disco: Details to follow.
17th   July: 
Break up for summer.
School will close at 2pm on the last day. The coach service will not run on that afternoon.
There will not be any after school club.
Please note that all holiday leave must be authorised by the Head Teacher and permission for a holiday in term time must be sought before the holiday. These absences severely affect our attendance figures.

A reminder that our school is a non smoking site. This includes the driveway outside the gate. The members of staff who wish to smoke have to leave the premises to do so in their break time. Parents are respectfully requested to adhere to this policy.

Thank you for your co-operation
Mrs M Byrne

